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Save the Date for the 4th Annual BOO!Dat504 Halloween Extravaganza 
Gert Town Community Gears Up for a Spooktacular Event on October 26, 2024 

September 3, 2024 

NEW ORLEANS - Save the date for the 4th Annual Boo!Dat504 Halloween 
Extravaganza. The day-long celebration will be held Saturday, October 26, 2024 in the 
2900 block of Audubon Street in New Orleans, starting at 1 p.m. The event is free and 
open to the public. 

Boo!Dat504 is being held to raise awareness and resources for domestic violence 
issues. The partners for the event are Help A Sister Out and the New Orleans Family 
Justice Center, both nonprofit organizations that support victims of domestic violence. 

The event will also include a voter registration drive and activities, including a haunted 
house, costume contest, STEAM activities, carnival games, food, music, and more. 
Boo!Dat504 is designed to foster a stronger sense of community by encouraging civic 
engagement. 

Sponsors include Xavier University, Transcendent Law Group, Together Gert Town, Orleans Ent.,
Sen. Royce Duplessis, Rep. Mandie Landry, Greg Dumas CPA LLC, and NOLA Amusements.

For more information, go to www.BOODat.com or contact Percy Marchand at 504-913-
1888 or Whodat@boodat.com. 
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